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Upcoming Events: 
https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa108/event-calendar 

Next meeting is Saturday January 15th 

- 9 am, IMC Club 

- 10 am, Chapter Gathering at KCEW FBO 

 

 

Letter From the President… 

Happy New Year All !!  I hope you had 

a great holiday time with friends and 

family and that Santa brought you some cool 

aviation toys.  Personally, I asked him to get my 

engine back from overhaul for Christmas.  No such 

luck.  

We had some good times last year and I’m hoping 

for more in 2022.  I’m looking forward to more 

great presentations, more flying, more 

camaraderie, and of course, getting back to 

providing Young Eagle flights. 

I’m also setting some aviation goals for this year 

and I hope you do too.  You can finally start 

working on that private pilot certificate, train for 

that new rating or endorsement, take a ground 

school, start building an airplane, finish that 

airplane you already started, or just fly more.  

Whatever it is, take Nike’s advice and Just Do It!  

I hope you’ll join us this Saturday as we kick off 

2022.  We’ll talk about the year to come, Young 

Eagles, talk some safety topics, and catch up.  See 

you there. 

v/r,  

Chad 
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From Dick Russell;  ( His Uncle Keith) 
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From Patrick Sullivan; 

The Society of Experimental Test Pilots 

14th Annual Southeast Section Symposium 

Airbus Facility in Mobile, Alabama 

3 February 2022 - Meet & Greet Reception 

4 February 2022 - Technical Sessions 

The Society of Experimental Test Pilots, the American 
Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics, and the 
Society of Flight Test Engineers are pleased to announce 
that the 14th Annual Southeast Section Symposium will 
be held on 4 February 2022. 

This year's Symposium Chairman is Glen 
Knaust, Lockheed Martin (M). 

The Technical Symposium, Tour and Luncheon will be 
held at the Airbus Facility in Mobile, AL on Friday, 4 
February beginning at 0800 until 1700. 

The registration site is now open.  Please click HERE for 
more information and to register for the events. 

 

 

  

https://secure.whoglue.net/setp/event/default.cfm?EventUUID=E4C82997-9407-986A-519826F3E370E59A
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